
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BWARS AGM and Members’ weekend 2022 

Secretary: Clare Boyes Email: clare@boyes2.plus.com 

The BWARS Committee invite all our members to join us in Newcastle Upon Tyne on Saturday 10th 

and Sunday 11th September 2022 for the BWARS AGM and members’ weekend.  Our meeting will be 

hosted with the support of the Natural History Society of Northumbria and Newcastle University, for 

which the Committee is very grateful.  We hope that as many of you as possible will join us and 

extend a warm welcome to members from over the border in Scotland.  It is a great opportunity to 

meet like-minded people and is mainly informal and informative, with the official business 

conducted on Sunday morning at the AGM.   

On Saturday, there will be a series of workshops on offer which will cater for a range of experience 

from beginners to the more experienced.  The number of workshop places is limited so please book 

early by contacting the Secretary.  At the same time, space will be available with microscopes for 

those who want to use them.   

An area in a pub has been booked for Saturday evening to eat, and chat and drink. This is paid for on 

an individual basis and you are welcome to come along for the meal, or just for a drink. 

On Sunday morning, the Officers of the Committee will give reports covering the past year, the state 

of the membership and finances of the Society, and the members present will elect Officers.  If there 

is any business that you would like to raise at the AGM, please contact the Secretary by 28th August, 

to allow for inclusion on the agenda.  

On Sunday afternoon, there will be a variety of presentations.  As soon as the programme has been 

finalised it will be announced on the BWARS website.  

Please note:  
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 Early booking is essential for the workshops as places are limited. Please contact the 
Secretary to reserve your place.  

 Please let the Secretary know if you are attending for all or part of the weekend.  

 Please bring your own food for lunch, as there is no food on site (tea and coffee will be 
provided) 

 If you wish to join us for Saturday evening meal, please let the Secretary know. 


